MEMO

To: Donna Wolfrom, Superintendent
Marcia Weeks, Business Manager

From: Jeffrey Shedd, CEHS Principal
Date: December 4, 2019

Subject:  Student Activity Coaching Stipends Needing Review

Sﬁpends for a number of positions need to be reviewed. In some cases these are fot new events
(beekeeping, Quiz Bowl, eSports, Coding Club). In other cases, the are for existing positions that are
underfunded compared to the amount of time they take (tech theater, TEDx). In any event, here is

the complete list:
Tech Theater—underfunded compared to time it takes
Quiz Bowl—new event, not a lot of time but should be reflected
Beekeeping—new student club, funded by CEEF
TEDx Coordinator—historically underfunded position; next year is TEDx year
eSports—new event, suppotrted by CEEF
Coding Club—new event, not a lot of time but should be reflected

It is uncleat to me what the process currently is for getting stipends added ot teviewed, so I thought
I would just memorialize the need here with my other budget documents, and then we can talk.



